
 
KING WILLIAM COUNTY 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
The King William County Planning Commission will hold a Public Information Meeting 
on Thursday, February 9, 2012 at 7:00P.M in the King William County Administration 
Building Board Room at 180 Horse Landing Road, King William, VA, to provide 
information to the public on a proposed Urban Development Area (U.D.A.) Ordinance 
and Comprehensive Plan Amendment. If adopted, changes may be required to the 
Zoning Ordinance, Subdivision Ordinance and Future Land Use Map.  
 
“The Urban Development Area” means an area designed by a locality that is 
appropriate for higher density development due to its proximity to transportation 
facilities, the availability of a public or community water and sewer system, or a 
developed area and to the extent feasible, to be used for redevelopment or infill 
development.  
 
Anyone having an interest in this matter is invited. Questions are welcome at the 
presentation or may be directed to the Director of Community Development in advance 
if attendance is not possible.  All records pertaining to this matter are available for 
review during regular business hours in the Planning Department, located in the County 
Administration Building at 180 Horse Landing Road, King William, VA 23086. Calls 
may be directed to (804)-769-4969. 
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